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As unique children of God we:  
aspire not to have more but to be more.  

To:  

Love Christ 

Listen to Christ 

Learn from Christ   
Watersports  

Over the course of next half term, the pupils in Years Four, 

Five and Six will be undertaking two activities within the 

North Sea (weather permitting). Year Five is the first cohort 

to go on Monday 6th June. The children will leave school at 

9.15a.m. but will only leave Sunderland at approximately 

4.15p.m. therefore they will arrive back to school late. We 

will send a text message to keep you informed nearer to the 

time. Pupils will need to bring a packed lunch, water to drink, 

sun cream and a hat. They should wear their swimming 

clothes under their green P.E. t shirt and jumper and 

tracksuit bottoms/shorts to make changing at the marina 

easier. After their activity, they will need a full outfit to 

dress into (a spare outfit will also be advisable). All pupils will 

need a towel too, the center have advised that the children 

need to bring a spare pair of shoes, ones they do not mind 

getting wet. The E.V. forms for this experience were sent 

out a few weeks ago; children will strictly not be allowed to 

go unless their forms are returned – many thanks!  

 

Year Six Residential  

Early next week, the final information will be sent out to you 

ready for the residential – please keep an eye out for it!  

 

Swimming – Year Three and Year Four  

Due to the short half term, Year Four will go 

swimming on Tuesday 7th June and then Year 

Three will begin swimming from Tuesday 14th June until the 

end of the year. As a reminder, pupils will need to bring their 

swimming kit into school each Tuesday this half term. Pupils 

will travel to Stanley leisure centre by coach; they will be 

collected at 12.40p.m. and will return to school at 

approximately 2.30p.m. If your child is unable to swim due to 

a medical reason, they will have to remain in school to 

conform with D.C.C.’s risk assessment. If a child is unable to 

swim, please inform us via letter/email – thank you! 

 

Enrichment Days 

On Tuesday 24th and Thursday 26th May, all children in school 

are required to come wearing their P.E. kit (including their 

green school t-shirt and green jumper). If the weather is 

fine, please be sure to send your child to school with a cap 

and sun cream as they may well be outside more than normal – 

thank you! 

 

Queen’s Jubilee Celebration 

On Friday, all children will be having a packed 

lunch for dinner. As long as the children are 

dressed appropriately for the weather and 

are wearing shoes suitable for school and 

outdoor play, the more formal dress…the better! We are 

ready for our ‘street party’ and we have even dusted off our 

Maypole…watch this space!  

  

Multiplication Check Year Four  

Pupils in Year Four will be sitting their Multiplication Check 

week beginning Monday 13th June. This statutory assessment 

will check their knowledge of the times table up to 12x12. It 

is nothing to worry about but we do encourage families to 

read more information here: Multiplication tables check: 

information for parents - GOV.UK (www.gov.uk) 

If you would like to discuss this further, please contact Mrs. 

Conlin and if you are looking for a tool to help your child 

practise (apart from Times Table Rockstars), try accessing 

the following link: Times tables games - Learn them all here! 

 

Summer Second Clubs 

Many clubs still have spaces for the weeks beginning: June 

6th, 13th, 20th, 27th June and 4th July so please do book for 

your child if they are interested in trying something new! 

 

Beacon Lighting Event 

Please see the attached poster which gives more information 

about the exciting event on Thursday 2nd June which will take 

place to celebrate the Queen's Jubilee celebrations. 

 

 

 

Year 

Groups 

Club 

 

Max. 

No. 

Cost Day 

3 - 6 Rugby (25) £7.50 Mon 

4 & 5 Craft  (15) - Tues. 

5 & 6 Judo (24) £7.50 Wed. 

1 - 3 Musical 

Playgrounds  

(26) £7.50 Thurs. 

3-6 Gymnastics  
(Deerness)  

(17) £7.50 Fri. 

1 & 2  Multi Skills (20) £7.50 Fri. 

All clubs 3.15 – 4.15pm with collection from office 

https://www.gov.uk/government/publications/multiplication-tables-check-information-for-parents
https://www.gov.uk/government/publications/multiplication-tables-check-information-for-parents
https://www.timestables.co.uk/


Taylor Shaw – School Lunches 

As we have now converted to Bishop 

Wilkinson Catholic Education Trust, our 

contract with Taylor Shaw will be 

coming to an end come July therefore the current menu will 

remain in place until the end of the academic year. I 

apologise for any inconvenience this will cause. Further 

information regarding our new suppliers will follow in due 

course.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

This Week’s Statement to Live By has been: 
I listen to what you say and I show you that I am 

listening.   

Looking for a good read?  
Max A. in Year Five recommends:  

The 65 Storey Treehouse by Andy Griffiths & Terry Denton age 8+ 
“This book is actually part of a series. The whole series is about two characters always trying to make their tree house 

thirteen stories higher. They always try to have fun but sometimes come across trouble. This book has lots of surprises 

(like the wheelie-bin time machine) so it is always interesting. One of the best things about these books is that there 

are so many pictures which look like the authors have drawn; they remind me of the illustrations that you would see in a 

comic. You will like this book if you like comedy and love reading new jokes!” 

  



 

 

 

 

Dates for Your Diary  

Event Date Time 
Enrichment Days  

Tuesday 24th May 

Thursday 26th May  
- 

Year Three Tennis  Wednesday 25th May - 

Jubilee Celebration  Friday 27th May - 

School Closes for Half Term Friday 27th May 5p.m. 

School Reopens for Final Summer Term Monday 6th June  - 

Year Five Water Sports Monday 6th June xxxxx 

Year Six Residential Tuesday 7th June – Friday 10th June  - 

Year Four Swimming Tuesday 7th June  - 

Year Three Adventure Day  Friday 10th June - 

Year Four Anglo Saxon Day Monday 13th June - 

Year Four Newcastle Field Trip Tuesday 14th June  - 

Year Three Swimming  Tuesday 14th June  - 

New Reception Starters’ Open Visit Wednesday 15th June 4p.m. 

Year Six Water Sports  Thursday 16th June  Xxxxx 

School Closed 
Friday 17th June  

Monday 20th June 
- 

School Reopens Tuesday 21st June  - 

Future Dates for Your Diary  
(may be subject to change)  

Event Date 
Year Five First Holy Communion Saturday 25th June  

Health Week Week beginning 27th June 

Sports Day (weather permitting)  Wednesday 29th June  

Year Two and Three Moor House Adventure 

Centre  
Wednesday 6th July  

Back Up Sports Day (weather permitting) Tuesday 12th July  

Year Four Water Sports Wednesday 13th July  

Whole School Beach Trip Friday 15th July  



 

 


